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Savannah Price

From: Shane Hamilton > R E C E '\’, E D

Sent: Monday, April 14, 2025 7:59 AM

To: City Clerk APR 14 2025 |

Subject: RE: Homeless shelter in my area ‘
CITY CLERK

q You don't often get email from [ EEENEGgGEGEEEE o2 this is importan C“Y Cooncil

Good morning

| live within 650 meters from this homeless shelter.

Iwould like to have a written guarantee that my property if affected will be compensated by the City, so
as that | will not be caused undo financial hardship if my property is devalued from shelter beingin
proximity.

Also, | would like the purchase and/or rent of this homeless shelter to be allocated to a trust fund and tax
revenue as well, so that there is something there to compensate the property owners if our properties are
devalued due to proximity of this shelter.

A concerned citizen in the area of homeless shelter

Shane Hamilton
***Caution:This email originated from outside the City of Prince Albert email system.

Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If

in doubt contact IT Support (support@citypa.com). ***
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